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I adamantly oppose this bill. We have paid for install, maintenance, and water 

filtration systems on our own. It does NOT belong to the State. That's like paying g 

for it multiple times over. iF you meter and tax it, are you also going to pay for the 

Maintenance of the pump and water lines? I didn't think so.  


